In effect, we have proposed a blanket reservation of the words OLYMPIC and OLYMPIAD at the
top-level. Thus, for the first round of applications, no one may register dot-Olympic or dot-
Olympiad, foreign translations or any confusingly similar strings at the top-level. We have further
proposed a blanket reservation of the literal words OLYMPIC and OLYMPIAD at the second-level,
with the caveat that Registry Operators may opt reach an agreement with the lOC to register these
strings in a manner consistent with any grandfathered rights or fair uses.
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